
14th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the Spring Term comes to an end, Year 2 are starting to prepare for their SATs (statutory assessment tests) in
May. We would like to invite you all to a drop-in information session on Wednesday 29th March at 3.15pm in
Lobster Class.

The information session will cover how the tests are administered and what you can do to support your child at
home. There will be a chance to listen to a short presentation and ask any questions you may have.

You are more than welcome to bring the children and they can be supervised in another classroom, whilst you take
advantage of the drop in sessions

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 29th March at 3.15pm

Yours sincerely,

J Frampton I Heape

Miss Frampton and Miss Heape
Year 2 Team


